From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 2:45 PM
To: T
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:33 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Scott Brown

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| can't afford any more increases. It is getting ridiculous the amount of money the Hydro company is already getting!!!
They sell off what we don't use for a negative price than what the people already pay. That tells me there is a surplus
thus, there should be NO increase in rates and "service charges"!

This is depressing and needs to stop. You have the power to make this right.

Thank you.

-- Attachment --





